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COVID-19 updates and notification 

 

2nd January 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to keep you informed regarding the latest government announcement on the staggered return 

to school in January.   

The Unit Provision will be open from 5th January 2021 as previously communicated.  Our priority remains to 

ensure the safety of our students and staff therefore at this stage we respect your parental decision if you 

choose to keep your child at home.  We will continue our curriculum offer within the building and via remote 

learning adapting to the circumstances we find ourselves in. 

We are conscious you may have concerns regarding the increased rate of transmission and the details 

surrounding the ‘new strain’ of the virus; especially the difficulties of young people with special educational 

needs maintaining social distancing. 

If you are concerned regarding your child’s attendance due to Northamptonshire moving to Tier 4, you deem 

your child to be Clinically Extremely Vulnerable (CEV) or you have any additional concerns please contact one 

of the Unit Leadership Team.  If you could contact one of us via the email addresses below to advise if your 

child will be attending school, week beginning Tuesday 5th January we would really appreciate this, as this will 

assist our planning for next week.  If you have not already been in touch, a member of staff from the Unit will 

contact you on Monday 4th January. 

Claire Robinson, Unit Manager claire.robinson@corbybusinessacademy.org  

Caren Brown, Assistant Unit Manager caren.brown@corbybusinessacademy.org  

Clare Judge, Assistant Unit Manager clare.judge@corbybusinessacademy.org  

As plans are confirmed we will communicate Covid testing arrangements and share consent forms with you 

and your child.  We will continue to revisit risk assessments and will notify you of any changes. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S. Underwood   Mrs C. Robinson 

Associate Principal   Unit Manager 
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